&, Student Notices

Friday, October 18, 2024

Announcements

Grade 11 & 12 students if you are planning to study at U of T, then you will want to attend their presentation on
Tuesday, Oct 22 after school in the theatre. Come find out about the different programs offered at the three U of
T campuses.

For all Grade 12 students, Ms. Digeso is hosting a drop-in session on Monday to help you with post-secondary
applications. Just come by Room 103 during lunch hour to have your questions answered.

Students interested in taking a Language Challenge Exam should register by October 21. Exam dates are February
1 and 2. Application packages are online.
Please visit the Counselling Centre or see your Counsellor for more information.

Attention all Sharks! Have you ever wondered what it's like to vote for the next leader of our Province? Well now
you can! We will be having a STUDENT VOTE on Friday October 18th during class time. Bring your student ID
and cast your ballot for who you want to be our next Premier!

Attention to all Grade 8 boys interested in playing basketball this year. Please attend an information meeting at
lunch this Friday in Room 103. There will also be a Grade 8 open gym afterschool on Friday.

Choir members are asked to come to the music room today at Lunch, to receive their blue Choir vests.




